Graduate Student Government Association

The GSGA Safe Rides Program will reimburse each graduate student for 2 cab fares

each semester, up to $20 per trip. In order to be reimbursed for cab fare, tape the cab fare
receipt(s) below, supply all of the requested information and place your form in the folder labeled
“Treasurer” located by the GSGA office door (5% Floor, DUC) or turn the form in to your GSGA
representative, Selene Synn-Lum Mak, or Kelly Madigan within 14 days of the safe ride. Please allow
4-6 weeks for the return of your forms. Please e-mail Selene Synn-Lum Mak with any questions.

Please securely tape ALL 4 SIDES ofreceipt below.

TAPE RECEIPTS HERE

PLEASE DO NOT STAPLE
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